Algonquin Youth Activities Association (AYAA)
PO Box 330
Hibbing MN  55746


November 20, 2024

Dear Scholarship Applicant,
Thank you for your interest in applying for an AYAA Scholarship.
There are two ways you can submit your application:
1) You can use the attached form, fill it out, and mail it back to AYAA at PO Box 330, Hibbing MN  55746 or scan it and email it to algonquinyouthactivities@gmail.com

2) You can also send an email to algonquinyouthactivities@gmail.com and request a Fillable pdf which you can fill out and click the Submit Button and it will automatically send your application to our email address. 

In either case, please make sure you complete the other requirements and send them to AYAA. IE: Recommendation from a faculty member, High school transcript, etc.
Please contact us if you have any questions by sending an email to AYAA or call Kevin Gargano @ 218-969-2887.

Kevin Gargano
Secretary-Treasurer
Algonquin Youth Activities Association


